
 

  

 

 

 

January 8th, 2024 

 

The Philadelphia Office of Emergency Management (OEM) received official approval from the 

Pennsylvania Emergency Management Agency (PEMA) and the Federal Emergency Management 

Agency (FEMA) Region 3 on January 5th, 2024, to formally amend the current 2022 Philadelphia All-

Hazard Mitigation Plan to include the following mitigation action. This new mitigation action fulfills 

all requirements of a hazard mitigation project, aligns with existing mitigation goals and objectives 

as defined in the 2022 plan, and was approved by the City’s Hazard Mitigation Steering 

Committee. 

Action 2.1.11 

Description L& I H&H Engineering Analysis Consulting Services: Retain 

consultant services for the Philadelphia Dept of License & 

Inspections in their Floodplain Administration duties to provide 

additional oversight and recommendations in the review of 

Hydrologic and Hydraulic (H&H) engineering analysis modeling 

submissions provided with applications that affect coastal 

floodplains, regulated floodways and riverine floodways without 

regulatory floodways. 

Hazard Flooding 

Lead Agency L&I 

Project Type Local Planning and Regulations 

Goal & Objective Goal 2, Objective 2.1 

Potential Funding 

Sources 

BRIC 

 

These projects will be included in the 2022 Hazard Mitigation Plan. For any questions or concerns, 

please reach out to OEM@phila.gov. 
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